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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

HYPERA S.A. (“Company”) informs its shareholders and the market in general that the 

Company’s Board of Directors has approved changes to the Company's Statutory 

Executive Board. 

 

Mr. Ramon Sanches Frutuoso Silva, the Company’s Chief Financial Officer, will also 

assume the role of Investor Relations Officer, with a unified term until the first Board of 

Directors’ Meeting immediately following the Annual General Meeting that resolves on 

the financial statements for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2024, along with the 

other statutory officers of the Company. 

 

The Company also informs that Mr. Adalmario Ghovatto Satheler do Couto remains a 

statutory officer of the Company. The new structure of the statutory executive board is 

now more aligned with the Company's current organization and operations. 

 

São Paulo, March 24th, 2025. 

 

 

 

HYPERA S.A. 

Ramon Sanches Frutuoso Silva 

Investor Relations Officer 

 

 


